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FREDERICK, MD. 

PHONE 1466 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. F. D. 2 

Walnutport, Penna. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

May 12, 1936. 

It gives me great pleasure to verify your reception 

of this Station's broadcast of February 16th, which you were so 

kind as to report. We have checked our program log and find 
your report correct. 

We appreciate the interest you have shown far more 

than you can realize because reports such as yours give us con- 
siderable information in regard to our signal quality, signal 
strength and coverage. 

As Old Man Summer with his usual static is approach- 
ing, we will not hold any more DX programs until the fall but hope 
to hear from you again at that time. 

Very truly yours, 

A. V. Tidmore 
General Manager 

AVT/LMP 


